

Dear Staff, Teachers, Students, and Partner Agencies,

I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude to each of you for your dedication and hard work. As we work together, I am reminded of a simple truth: true leadership is about serving others, not just leading them.

Every day, I see you serve with passion and commitment, supporting our students and one another. I am grateful for each contribution you make, and I want to assure you that my goal as your director is to serve alongside you. Together, we can build an environment where everyone feels valued and supported.

Thank you once again for your service, and for the positive impact you create in our community.

Warm regards, Director Ko Kyuseok





















